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Dear Robert Morris School No. 18 Community, 

 

The Governor's Educator of the Year Program highlights educational innovation, student 

achievement, exemplary teaching, and important services outside the classroom environment that 

lead to student success. This celebratory program recognizes our state’s best teachers and 

educational services professionals who will be recognized at the Union County Office of Education. 

 

We are proud to announce that the 2019 Governor’s Teacher of the Year Robert Morris School No. 

18 is awarded to Ms. Elizabeth Loomis. Ms. Loomis is a dedicated, creative, and compassionate 

educator with a commitment to create a school community that is collaborative and effective.  She 

displays her passion for educating young minds through her sense of humor and creativity. She 

engages students in lessons that are age appropriate but challenging. Ms. Loomis’s flexibility is 

certainly one of her strong suits. She is always willing to help others in various situations no matter 

which grade level.  She fully understands that children are different, therefore creates lessons that 

are effectively differentiated and utilizes various strategies to address individual learning needs. It 

is an honor and a privilege to have her as one of our team members. 

 

This year’s Educational Service Provider of the Year for Robert Morris School No. 18 was awarded 

to Ms. Stephanie Amorim. Ms. Amorim is a vital support in the lives of our kindergarteners. She is 

an attentive teacher assistant who never hesitates to help others. Ms. Amorim is always willing to 

provide emotional and academic support to all students. It is inspiring to observe her facilitate 

instruction through her organization and supervision skills. She thoroughly establishes routine and 

structure, which makes her a great asset to the progression of students’ achievement.  Additionally, 

not only is Ms. Amorim fully dedicated to the success of her students, but also our whole school 

community. She often volunteers for after school activities and assists fellow staff members 

whenever she can.  

 

Please join us in celebrating these two amazing professionals for their hard work and dedication that 

continue to be an important part of the success of our school community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Oscar Crespo, Jr. 


